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This year is off to a great start! We hope you are as excited as we are to begin this journey towards school 
readiness with you and your child. With only the first few weeks behind us, we have already had several 

new experiences: meeting and making new friends, learning about safety, teaching the children about good 
hygiene, meeting the dentist, getting visual screenings, plus so much more... and there is much more to 
come! Remember to check the school calendar online to view upcoming activities in the classroom and 

events @ www.ucvbheadstart.org 
 

Hours of Service 

● All children should arrive at the center between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:30 a.m. 
● Children should leave the center by 2:00 p.m. no later than 2:15 p.m. 

● Guardians who will be late picking up their child, or need to make any changes to their bus route should 
call the center no later than 1:00 p.m. 

● Children will not be allowed into the classroom before their scheduled time. 
 

Reminder 
In order to receive the benefits of the program, Head Start children are expected to attend all Monday through Friday 
class sessions. Regular attendance helps our program schedule an individualized education curriculum ensuring your 
child’s academic success, field trips, appointments, and meal plan. You must notify Head Start as early as possible if 

your child is ill or will be absent for a day or more. If a child misses four (4) days of school without prior notice from the 
guardian, or five (5) days in a two-week period, or your child misses more than half the school days within a month 

attendance period or excessive absences within an indicated time frame the Family/Community Partnership Specialist 
will contact the guardian by telephone, letter, or home visit and without response, the child can be dropped from the 

program. PLEASE SEE PARENTS HANDBOOK FOR FURTHER DETAILS @ www.ucvbheadstart.org 

 
September Events 

• Friday, September 1st: NO SCHOOL 

• Labor Day, Monday, September 4th: NO SCHOOL 

• Friday, September 8th: NO SCHOOL Professional Development Day  

• Tuesday, September 12th: Picture Day! @9am @Head Start 

• Friday, September 15th: Family Reading Night @5pm @Head Start 

• Monday, September 18th: Little Caesar Alumni Fundraiser Begins! 

• Wednesday, September 20th: Muffins for Mom @8am/Noodles for Nana @5pm @Center 

• Thursday, September 21st: Donut for Dad @8am/Pizza for Pops @5pm @Center 

  
 

 
September Birthday’s 

Mira 

Autumn 

Kayo 

 

 
 

Van Buren County Head Start! 
If you are currently not following us on Facebook please Like and  
Follow Us. Some of the benefits include: photo galleries, special  
news and updates, plus the ability to connect and chat online with 
other people who share your interest. 

 

http://www.ucvbheadstart.org/
http://www.ucvbheadstart.org/


Transition Talk  

 
Van Buren County Head Start, a NAEYC (National Association of Education for Young Children) 

accredited preschool provides many opportunities to assist parents in preparing their child to transition to 
Kindergarten.  Each month we will list some activities/ways in which you can partner with us in helping your 
child prepare for this important transition.  During the year, we will help them transition from family style meals 
to carrying their food trays in the lunchroom, host a county bus training to help them prepare for riding the 
“big” bus, and meet the principal and kindergarten teachers during a “kindergarten visit”, just to name a few.   

Earlier this month you were given the opportunity to serve on our policy council which introduces you to 
governing body responsibilities such as the school board members at the Elementary School.  You also set 
educational goals for your child and partnered with us in our Reading program in reading to your child 20 
minutes daily which the Elementary School will also request when they enter kindergarten.  Participating in our 
home activities helps introduce your child to having “homework” as they do in kindergarten and the “Power 
Packs” list the Tennessee Early Learning Developmental Standards (TN-ELDS) that are being addressed as you 
do the activities with your child.   

The “TN-ELDS” are the standards for preschool which are called “Common Core Standards” once your 
child reaches Elementary School.  By participating in these activities, you are preparing your child for a smooth 
transition into kindergarten.  Thank you for choosing us as your preschool option before entering 
kindergarten.  Keep up the good work and don’t forget to look for “Transition Talk” monthly in our newsletter 
for tips on how you may help your child transition to kindergarten!        
Rita Mayfield, Assistant Director/Mentor Coach/Education Supervisor 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents hear all the time that it’s important to read to kids. But why exactly is that?  
The benefits of reading together go far beyond learning to read. 
Reading to young children is an important way to help them build language skills. It exposes them to new words 
and ways of using language. It also helps them learn general information about the world, which makes it easier 
for them to learn about new subjects once they get to school. 

Books also help children build empathy and learn how to handle challenging feelings.  
Parents can use reading time as a chance to talk about emotions and how to cope with them. For example, you 
might say: “Have you ever felt as angry as the girl in this book? What would you do if you did?” 
Even a few minutes of reading together gives you and your child a chance to slow down and connect with each 
other. And the sensory experience of sitting with you and hearing your voice also engages their brain in a way 
that makes learning easier. 

There’s no one right way to read to your child.  
You can read to them in any language, or multiple languages. You can do it at the same time every day or 
change up the routine. Your child doesn’t even need to be sitting with you — just sitting nearby with a book 
while they play can be a way to connect. 
The important thing is for your child to hear words and language and to have books be part of their daily life. 
Any steps you’re able to take can make a big difference. 
 
https://childmind.org/article/why-is-it-important-to-read-to-your-child/ 

https://childmind.org/article/why-is-it-important-to-read-to-your-child/


 

Nutrition  
 

Healthy recipes to try at home with your child/children. 
 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


